
Memo 
To: Traffic Technical Advisory Committee 

From: Mark Buchholz 

Date: August 5th, 2015 Meeting 

Subject: Speed Limit on 40th Ave S 
 

 

As a Fargo resident and a user of 40th Ave S. I am concerned about the speed limit on 40th Ave and wish 
to enter into a discussion to consider lowering it. 

 

I plan to present the committee with a comparable analysis of current speed limits on Fargo roadways. 
Also, I ask that we discuss all the factors that consider usability and promote safety for the discussed 
roads. 

 

Thank you for your willingness to listen to my concerns.  I am confident that as a community we can 
come up with the best solution(s) for the residents, city, and visitors.   

 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Buchholz 

Mdbuchholz@gmail.com 

701-371-1646 
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